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Hello,

Here is a file containing my comments about the current status of NRC
decision-making.  
You may already have received a print-out via the postal service, mailed
Tuesday.
Hoping you may find these comments helpful,

Rebecca

mailto:rebecca.ramsay2@gmail.com
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50 Churchill Avenue, Apt.126

Cambridge, MA  02140-1024



U.S.  Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC  20555-0001



To the Commissioners,



This letter is in response to a request for comments coming from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC).

Given that the NRC is a government oversight organization, it ought to be giving greater consideration to the well-being of the inhabitants.  Instead, there have been insufficient estimates of potential harmful effects due to this type of energy production.  Also, the lack of viable solutions for long-term storage of nuclear waste, leaves out the topic of protection for the people who live near one of the off-site storage depots or transport routes.  

In addition, as indicated in a recent report from the Nuclear Information and Research Service, there is no way to predict the effects of deterioration of nuclear facilities over longer time periods, especially since this type of evidence is not available for nuclear power plants currently in operation or being decommissioned.

Thank you for welcoming our public comments,



Rebecca L. Ramsay
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